January 17, 1977

Memorandum

To: Mary Hoyt

From: Beth Sullivan

Re: ERA in North Carolina

Barbara Dixon of Sen. Bayh's staff called to ask that
Mrs. Carter Place four phone calls to Democratic legis-
lators in North Carolina. The bill is now in Committee
and is on the calendar for a vote January 26. The
following Legislators are pro-ERA, but are perceived

as needing a little (a lot)of support for this decision
to vote yes.

Peter Hairston Home 704/998-4822
Foyle Hightower Home 704/694-2935
Hector Ray Home 919/484-5798

Mrs. Myrtle Wiseman Home 704/765-4524

It is suggested that the calls be made next Sunday or

Monday. Mrs. Ford has agreed to make a few similar calls

to Republicans.
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